Texas Master Naturalist Brazos Valley Chapter
Minutes of Meeting Held Thursday, August 11, 2011
Attendees: Jim Anding, Kitty Anding, Jo Anne Bates, Dwight Bohlmeyer, Lisa Davenport, Molly Harris, Terry Junek, Jimmie Killingsworth, Madge Luquette, Charlene Lusk, Bruce Neville, Christy Northcliffe, Jackie Palmer, Jean Paul, Jay Pritchard, Janet Quiram, Kara Rosch, Steve Simcik, Jerry Taylor, Betty Vermeire, Randy Williams, Mary Dabney Wilson. Guests: Jim Cummings, Libby Vastano.
President Steve Simcik called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm. 
Reports: 

Secretary:  The July minutes were moved for approval by Jean Paul and seconded by Jackie Girouard.

Treasurer: The current balance is $3,348.65. Of this, $803.60 was for training supplies (folders: $186.57, curriculum: $617.03) and $440 was for the projector.

Outreach: no report.

Training:  All requested speakers have agreed to teach a class.

Membership:  21 people turned in July hours: 108 VT; 18 AT.  In 2010, 6 members were certified and 21 were recertified.  As of tonight, 2 members have certified and 6 have recertified. 7 participants have signed up (5 have paid registration) for the new training class.

Advanced Training: 

Advanced training for 1 hour AT credit has been approved for:


8/23 (7:00 pm, Brazos Center): The beauty of native plants and grasses.


Advanced training hours have been approved for 2 out of town workshops sponsored by the Native Plant Society of Texas:

09/10  Fredericksburg (7:30 am-3:00 pm): Wildscapes Workshop: Native Grasses. 

09/24  Brenham (8:30 am-4:00 pm): Lone Star Water forum: Rainwater Harvesting

Speaker tonight:  Dr. Bart Drees on the topic of “Fireflies: Insects & arthropods that bite & sting.”
Volunteer Services:  No committee meeting yet. 


Carter Creek Trail: No change in status. Will talk to Marilyn (County) to approve trash pick-up, probably
on a Saturday.



TCWC: Workday on Saturday, Sep 10 at 8:00 am.

Social:  The July 29th social at Fritella’s Italian restaurant was good. 


Aug:  will be a potluck—not sure where.

Sep: picnic at the Turf Farm (no date yet)


Oct 28: Hamilton Pool rescheduled/


Nov: potluck


Dec: XMAS social

Website:  No chair yet.

Historian:  Have received some photos. Some people are working on TMN’s early history.
Old Business: 
Polo shirt orders for members and trainees must be turned in by Sep 8. You can give Steve any orders tonight.
TMN gave Deborah a check for our share of the projector. Mary Dabney Wilson said she would give her a personal check to cover the RBAS’s contribution tonight. We hope to have the projector ready to use by the beginning of the new class on Sep 6.
New Business:  A reminder that the State Meeting will be Oct 21-23 at Mo Ranch. We need to encourage members to attend.
A motion was made by Jim Anding to adjourn and was seconded by Mary Dabney Wilson. The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Molly Harris, Secretary
